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For more information on I&M’s PEV programs, please contact:  

I&M has a $500 incentive 

and discounted off-peak  

charging rates for 

residential PEVs in our 

Indiana service area.

Verify all applicable local 

licensing, permitting, installation 

and inspection requirements

I&M customers who 

already own a PEV 

registered in Indiana that 

have installed a Level 2 

charger are now eligible.

Install an approved meter socket 

outdoors between the electrical 

panel and current PEV charger

I&M’s incentive helps 

offset the cost to retrofit 

your current charger 

configuration to measure 

off-peak PEV charging.

Provide evidence of an 

approved local electrical 

inspection to I&M

This allows PEV charging 

from 11:00 pm to 6:00 

am daily to be discounted 

30% from our standard 

residential per kWh rate.

To make PEV charging safe and seamless, I&M has partnered with HomeServe to provide turnkey support for the 

retrofit electrical work along with a PEV Charger and Wiring Protection Plan. 

To receive the incentive and discounted PEV charging rate, you must submit your application to I&M. 

Once your application is approved, you must work with HomeServe or a licensed local electrical contractor to:

Once I&M has evidence of the approved local inspection for the retrofit work, we will install the submeter, 

activate the discounted off-peak billing, and pay you the $500.
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